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On 30 January 2025, Ambassador Asazuma exchanged views with the delegation from JX 

Advanced Metals Corporation, who were on a business trip to Namibia. Ambassador 

Asazuma gave a briefing on the political and economic situation in Namibia. 

(From Left) Mr. Naoki Oku (JX Metals), Mr. Norio Tsuchiya (JX Metals), Mr. 

Norio Tsushima (JX Metals), Ambassador Asazuma, Mr. Akira Wakabayashi (JX 

Metals) 


